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Tools, videos, updates and more: Resources on the 

Hub website 

The Hub website is now online. The website includes information on the hub 

support process and a dashboard on country support activities with latest 

news. You can also meet the Hub team and find Hub FAQ's. If you have any 

additional questions not answered in the FAQ's, you can email the Hub team. 

 

 

Visit the Hub website  
 

 

Resources for enhanced collaboration 

The Hub website includes key resources for UNHCR-WFP collaboration 

which the Hub is adding to. This includes UNHCR-WFP Project Cycle 

Management Technical Briefs - a synthesis of UNHCR and WFP approaches 

across the programme cycle in six concise summary chapters. 
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Watch Hub webinar recordings 

The Hub facilitated two webinars in December 2020: The UNHCR-WFP Joint 

Targeting Guidance, and ProGres, UNHCR’s Registration and Case 

Management System. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Divided into digestible parts, the webinars are viewable on the learning page 

of the Hub website.  
 

 

Bringing solutions to data sharing: UNHCR-WFP 

systems interoperability 

The Hub is working in close collaboration with the Common Cash Statement 

team to bring solutions to data sharing and systems interoperability between 

UNHCR and WFP, providing support at the global and country levels. 

 

At the global level, the past months have seen the formalization of the initial 

business requirements for biographic data interoperability between SCOPE 

and proGres. The solution envisioned will allow near real time update of 

beneficiary data from UNHCR to WFP in order to better support the 

assistance of beneficiaries. 

 

At the country level, the Hub is working with Cameroon and DRC country 

offices to improve data sharing.   

 

UNHCR-WFP Joint Assessments in Zambia and 

Rwanda 

Two joint UNHCR-WFP needs assessment to understand vulnerability and 

inform targeting of assistance and joint programming in Mantapala, 

Zambia and Rwanda have recently been completed. 

 

The Hub supported Country Offices in the development of the assessment 
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methodology and the analysis and are finalizing the reports. The results are 

guiding discussions on the feasibility and relevance of targeting, prioritization 

due to funding shortfalls and informing programmatic discussions on assistance 

and livelihoods support. 

  

The Hub is also providing support to joint assessments and analysis in 

Cameroon, DRC, Jordan, Mauritania, Mozambique while support on joint 

monitoring is being provided in Cameroon. 

 

 

Hub support on AAP 

The Hub is currently providing AAP support in Cameroon, DRC, Mozambique 

and Rwanda. This support includes the strengthening of existing community 

feedback mechanisms, joint community engagement strategies 

and country-level AAP guidelines to strengthen community engagement. 

 

 

Upcoming Hub webinars 

1. UNHCR-WFP Data Sharing Practices 

The Hub will facilitate an upcoming webinar on data sharing practices, focusing 

on the 2018 Data Sharing Addendum to the 2011 UNHCR-WFP MoU, and 

how the addendum is being implemented in different contexts. 

2. UNHCR-WFP Joint Self-Reliance Strategy 

The WFP-UNHCR Joint Strategy on Enhancing Self-Reliance in Food 

Security and Nutrition in Protracted Refugee Situations commits UNHCR 

and WFP to work jointly on enhancing refugee self-reliance in protracted 

situations in terms of food security and nutrition. This webinar will include 

country case studies on the implementation of the strategy.  

Keep an eye out for invitations to register. 

 

 

We need your input! 

We are currently conducting a survey on the Hub’s support to UNHCR-WFP 

collaboration in country offices. If your country office is currently being 

supported by the Hub, please help us by completing a short 2-3 minute 

survey. The survey is only 12 questions long and your input will help us 

greatly to improve our work by informing planning and Hub support activities. 
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To get in touch with the Hub team or to be added to the newsletter mailing list, 

you can email us at 

WFP.UNHCR.hub@wfp.org 

 

 
   

 

 


